
From: Dorothy Smith [mailto:dottie48103@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, February 12, 2012 11:24 AM 
To: Planning 
Subject: FW: Maple Rd/The Grove Development 
 
  
I wanted to also express my feelings about this situation to you.  Can we plead to change the zoning? 
  

 
From: dottie48103@hotmail.com 
To: jhieftje@a2gov.org; ssmith@a2gov.org; sbriere@a2gov.org; jlumm@a2gov.org; 
tderezinski@a2gov.org; ctaylor@a2gov.org; skunselman@a2gov.org; mhiggins@a2gov.org; 
mteall@a2gov.org; chohnke@a2gov.org; manglin@a2gov.org 
Subject: Maple Rd/The Grove Development 
Date: Sun, 12 Feb 2012 16:14:56 +0000 

Hello 
  
I am writing to let you know how very distressed I am that you may be 
allowing this Development to be built. 
  
Why 600 students in a residental, family neighborhood?  Why any massive 
developement like this in a quiet family neighborhood? 
  
Are these even decent developers - might we have an unfinished or 
deteriorating, poor quality complex on our hands in a few years? 
  
I am concerned about water runoff with all that pavement - on the HIGHEST 
point in Ann Arbor.  Will you take responsibility to pump out all our 
basements?  This runoff could spread thru a wide ranging number of 
neighborhoods given the quantity and fact that it will all be downhill. 
  
I am also concerned about getting water uphill.  We do not currently have 
great water pressure.  Will you quarantee that our water pressure will not 
get worse? 
  
I am holding you, my representatives responsible for the quality of life 
in our neighborhoods and I will vote in the upcoming election based on how 
this is handled. 
  
Why is this property even zoned for such a development?  That should be 
changed!!!! Why have we been backed into such a situation? 
  
Grace Bible Church is NOT a good neighbor! 
  
This development is NOT Wanted or needed or appropriate.                                            
  
Please listen! 
D. Riemenschneider 
2127 Pauline Ct. 
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